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20 May 2019

Mr Phillip Hine
South African Heritage and Resource Agency
Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit
Head Office

Dear Mr Hine,

APPROVAL OF REQUEST TO STORE ARCHAEOLOGICAL MATERIALS

Prof. Anton van Vollenhoven, in collaboration with Dr Tim Forssman (University of Pretoria), is
applying for an archaeological permit to excavate a site in the Northern Cape Province. As the
material will be analysed by Dr Forssman at the University of Pretoria, it has been requested that the
material be housed at the institution where he is affiliated.

As a result, this letter appropriately informs you that the Department of Anthropology and
Archaeology at the University of Pretoria is committed to curating the archaeological material
collected from the surface on the mine Black Rocks, Northern Cape Province. Should you wish for the
material to be curated in the Northern Cape at the McGregor Museum, this will be arranged by the
applicants once the assemblage has been completely studied.

If you may have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr Alexander Antonites

20 January 2020


